## Church of St. Peter Wedding Music Planning Guidelines

- All couples to be married at St. Peter Church, Quincy will be sent the 'COSPQ Wedding Music Selections' document to assist them in planning sacred/liturgical music for their wedding ceremony.
- Music to be provided during the wedding ceremony must be sacred in nature. No secular music selections will be entertained or permitted.
- ❖ Please contact the Director of Music & Liturgy at St. Peter Church no later than three months prior to the wedding date. The Director of Music & Liturgy also has first right of refusal to serve as accompanist for weddings at St. Peter Church. Please do not contract other musicians prior to consulting with the Director of Music & Liturgy.
- ❖ Included in Wedding Music Fees: Any and all music that needs to be purchased, music planning meetings/follow-ups, assistance with program proofreading and formatting suggestions, coordination/rehearsal with all musicians involved, and coordination with the celebrant.

## <u>Compensation for professional musicians:</u>

The Director of Music & Liturgy will help couples find the finest professional musicians for their wedding ceremony because all couples deserve the best to enhance those special moments of their big day! All fees are set by individual musicians. Please inquire for more information. We look forward to working with you and celebrating your celebration of Holy Matrimony!

Jesse K. Mose Director of Music & Liturgy 217-653-9942 j.mose@cosp.org St. Peter Church

2600 Maine Street Quincy, IL 62301